
 
 

CABARRUS COUNTY 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 16, 2025 

6:00 P.M. 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cabarrus Summit originally scheduled 
for Wednesday, April 16, 2025 has been cancelled due to multiple scheduling 
conflicts along with a busy budget season for county and municipal 
governments.  
 
 
This 4th day of April, 2025. 
 
 
  
 Christopher Measmer, Chairman  
 Board of Commissioners 
 
 
 
Posted: April 4, 2025 


